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Notice of Annual General Meeting 2024 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
I am pleased to advise that Australian Women Lawyers Ltd (AWL) will be holding its 
Annual General Meeting (AGM) at 1pm AEDT on Friday, 29 November 2024, in 
Melbourne at Level 11, 525 Lonsdale St - Owen Dixon Chambers West, Melbourne 
VIC 3000.  
 
The meeting will be held both in person and virtually via Zoom. 
 
Please find attached the Notice of AGM together with the AGM Proxy form. 
 
Only those members attending in person, or who provide a proxy ahead of time (by 
5pm AEDT on 27 November 2024), will be eligible to vote. Please note you are a 
member of AWL if you are a member of a state or territory constituent body.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Astrid Haban-Beer 
President 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


